
 

 

 

Regarding the information reported by certain media on the CRW 167467 

contracting process, whose purpose is the construction of final civil works of the 

Ituango Hydroelectric Project (Generation Units 5 to), EPM informs that:  

 
1.      This public request for bids process was opened in March 2022, and ten national and 

foreign companies stated their interest in participating. After addressing several requests 

for clarification by the interested parties, 9 addenda were issued, which amend certain 

aspects of the process with the aim of increasing participation. 

2.      On December 7, a proposal was received from Consorcio Ituango PC – SC, 

comprised of the companies Powerchina International Group Limited and Schrader 

Camargo SAS. Starting on that date, EPM began to assess the offer. 

3.      On Friday, February 17, the assessment, and conclusions report was published, 

which reports that Consorcio Ituango PC – SC does not fulfill a requirement set out in 

section 2.2.7 - Experience. 

4.      The bidder Consorcio Ituango PC – SC has 3 business days to reply to the 

assessment and conclusions report. 

5.      At this time, the process has not been declared void. EPM continues to perform 

its internal assessment of the proposal. 

It is important to point out that Units 5 to 8 of Hidroituango do not have a regulatory 

commitment. The construction of Units 3 and 4 is in progress and is on track with the 

timetable to enable the launch of commercial operations in November 2023. 

 
 


